
 

 

 

State Vaccination Plans 

Tools to Inform HME Providers of Likely Vaccine Prioritization Efforts 

 

The VGM Government Relations team has received several requests for information relative to “where 

does the HME community stand with regard to vaccine prioritization?” 

As each state differs in its prioritization schedule, we are distributing this release in the hope that you 

may contact, if necessary, on an ongoing basis, the appropriate agency or state department of public 

health and obtain important information. We recognize you are on the “front line” and are integral to 

the care of the elderly, disabled and at-risk population. Again, as each state varies in its priority 

distribution framework, we ask that you begin here, select your state, and closely review the 

information – which will be updated frequently. Call the applicable information contact and inquire; be 

specific as to your services and patient population served.  And please contact us, VGM, at 

Emily.harken@vgm.com as to any status, updates, conflicts, issues, et al with regard to the response you 

received.  While we cannot contest the agency or department response, we will attempt to maintain a 

database of the current vaccine prioritization status. 

 

By way of example, the link above, will take you to: 

 

https://www.stateside.com/state-resource/state-vaccination-plans
mailto:Emily.harken@vgm.com
https://www.stateside.com/state-resource/state-vaccination-plans


 

 

Again, by way of example, we selected Georgia 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



Click on this link 

 

 

…and you will be directed here: 

 

Click on this 

https://dph.georgia.gov/covid-19-vaccine-rollout-plan


 

 

Notice there is no specific direction/definition of “other first responders.” 

 

 

 

 

 

 



There is contact information: 

 

 

Accordingly, in the interest of time, contact the agency or department and inquire. 

Please inform us (Emily.harken@vgm.com) as to the reply. 

We thank you for your assistance in compiling this information, and more so for the invaluable patient 

care you offer to this most at-risk population. 

The VGM Government Team 
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